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As a 72 year old resident of Portland, I fully support this initiative! For my self and for 

those like me, this is a move in the right direction given that Oregon's population is 

aging and there is much uncertainty at the Federal / State Level as to what will 

happen to those of us relying on SSA for our income. This is the least that the State 

can do for it's aging population and enable them to continue to live their lives in some 

comfort. I ask that you pass this and move it forward for vote at the State level. 

 

Thank you! 


